
Dr. Ted Nealon 
Director 
A1 Waste Envronmental Management 
3 Broomhill Business Complex 
Broomhill Road 
Dublin 24 

23 March 2006 Reg No: 47-2 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhorieocht urn Choomhnli Comhrhooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Sheain 
Contae Loch Garrnan. Eire 

1 t353  53 916 0600 
F: 1-353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall. 1890 33 55 99 

Re: Objections to the proposed decision of the Agency on a waste licence application 
by Neiphin Trading Limited, in respect of a facility at Kerdiffstown, Co. Kildare, Reg 
No:47-2. 

Dear Dr. Nealon 

I refer to,your letters dated 7'h and 1 6th March, 2006. 

I am to advise that it is noted that your letter of 7'h March was not a submission on an 
objection. 

I am also to advise that the Agency has now determined that the objection from 
Arthur Cox on behalf of a client is invalid. In these circumstances you are advised, in 
the context of making a submission on objections to disregard the correspondence 
from Arthur Cox. 

Yours sincerely 

-------_ ̂_. . 
i I T  1 -  i ----%- 

Yyonne Clooney 
Prdgamme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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Re: Objection to the proposed decision of the Agency on a waste licence application 
by Neiphin Trading Limited, in respect of a facility at Kerdiffstown, Co. Kildare; Reg 
NO: 47-2. 

Dear Dr. Nealon 

I refer to the Agency's letter of 3'd March, 2006 circulating objections to the proposed 
determination on the above review of a waste licence. 

In accordance with Article 23 of the Waste Licensing Regulations, 2004, S.1 No: 395 
of 2004, the Agency circulated objections to all parties to the objections inviting them 
to make a submission on the other objections received. 

' 

The Agency has now determined that the objection from Arthur Cox on behalf of a 
client is invalid. In these circumstances you are advised, in the context of making a 
submission on objections to disregard the correspondence from Arthur Cox. 

. .  
Yours sincerely 

Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance. 


